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INQ 16-143 Haber 

 

From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE)  

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 11:04 AM 

To: 'Matthew Haber' <mhaber@pathmanlewis.com> 

Cc: Centorino, Joseph (COE) <CENTORI@miamidade.gov>; Murawski, Michael P. (COE) <MURAWSK@miamidade.gov>; 

Perez, Martha D. (COE) <perezmd@miamidade.gov>; Turay, Radia (COE) <Radia.Turay@miamidade.gov> 

Subject: Mathew Haber, Attorney, Pathman-Lewis LLC, former Assistant City Attorney, City of Miami (Financial 

Disclosures) INQ 16-143 

 

Dear Mr. Haber: 

You have inquired whether you are required to file financial disclosure for the 2015 reporting year. You were 

employed as an Assistant City attorney for the City of Miami until March 2015. . 

The Miami-Dade Code at Sections 2-11.1(i) (1) and (2) require Assistant City Attorneys to file no later than 12:00 

noon of July 1st of each year including the July 1st following the last year that person is in office or held such 

employment, one (1) of the following:  

a. A copy of that person's or firm's current federal income tax return; or 

b. A current certified financial statement on a form of the type approved for use by State or national 

banks in Florida listing all assets and liabilities having a value in excess of one thousand dollars 

($1,000.00) and a short description of each; or 

c. An itemized source of income statement, under oath and on a form approved by the County for 

said purpose. Compliance with the financial disclosure provisions of Chapter 112 (Part III), Florida 

Statutes, as amended, or with the provisions of Article II, Section 8 of the Florida Constitution, as 

amended by the voters on November 2, 1976, and any general laws promulgated thereunder, shall 

constitute compliance with this section.  

Assistant City Attorneys generally file the County Source of Income Statement with their respective Municipal Clerk 

unless their job functions make them subject to State financial disclosure requirements (for example, purchase 

authority over $20,000). Consequently, you would be required to file one of the above referenced financial 

disclosure documents by noon on July 1, 2016 reporting your sources of income during the time of your 

employment with the City of Miami in 2015.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions.  

Best regards,  

 

Gilma (Mimi) Diaz-Greco 
Staff Attorney 
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Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust 
19 W. Flagler Street,  Suite 820 
Miami, FL 33130 
Tel: (305) 579-2594 
Fax: (305) 579-0273 
gdiazgr@miamidade.gov 

www.facebook.com/MiamiDadeEthics 

 


